
AEP OHIO TRANSMISSION COMPANY’S RESPONSE TO 
OHIO POWER SITING BOARD STAFF’S 

DISCOVERY REQUEST 
OPSB CASE 22-0950-EL-BTN 

SECOND SET 

Cottrell North and South 138-kV Extension Project. 
 
1) Would there be any need for additional easements, property agreements, entry way or access 
agreements, or changes to the right-of-way, other than the two agreements listed on page 4 of the 
Application? 
 
REPSONSE: No additional easements, property agreements, entry/access agreements or changes 
from what was submitted in the Company’s application are anticipated for the right-of-way. 
  
2) Would the monopoles mentioned on page 5 of the Application be made of steel?  
 
RESPONSE: Yes, the monopoles for the Project are proposed to be made of galvanized steel. 
 
3) Please provide the date of filing for the supplement to the Company’s 2022 Long-Term 
Forecast Report, mentioned on page 2 of the Application. 
 
RESPONSE:  The Company did not file a supplemental report in 2022.  For the 2020 report filed 
in 2021, there was a supplemental filing on July 13, 2021.   
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